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J. Whitney Bunting College of Business

December 7, 2011

Dr. Sandra Jordan, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Parks Hall, Georgia College

Dr. Jordan,

Faculty members in the College of Business have approved the following
curriculum change:

Deactivate the Minor in International Business, effective spring 2012. We
will no longer be accepting students into the minor beginning January 2012.

Rationale: Few students are graduating with the minor. Between the fall 2005 and fall
2009 only three students graduated with the International Business minor even though
enrollment averaged 22 per semester during that same time period. One of the courses
in the minor (BCOM 4282) is not being taught; another course (MGMT 4145) is at or
above capacity. After using the existing CoB international business courses for the
minor, there are only two IB electives available to fill the last course slot in the minor;
one of those courses has prerequisites. In addition, the university offers several other
outlets for this competency, including the International Certificate, which requires 12
hours of international courses, foreign language competency, a semester-long study
abroad, and a capstone project.

Governance Approval Process
» The revision was approved by the department faculty
¢ The revision was approved by the College’s Undergraduate Curriculum
Committee

» The changes were approved by faculty in the Friday, December 2, 2011 faculty
meeting.

This is a change to a minor that will be communicated to CAPC for information
purposes.

Dale Young, Associiate Dﬁ

College of Businegs




